£ Y OF PHILADELPIEILA

WATER DEPARTMENT
SCHUYLKILL PUMPING
4600 Ridge Avenue
Philadelphia, Pa 19129

10/1/2007

Mr. Donald K. Dryden

Dryden Diving Company, Inc.
213 Russell Mill Road
Woolwich Township, NJ 08085

Subject: Belmont Raw Water Intake Cleaning and Repair Project
Dear Don,

I would like thank you for the excellent work you did on the cleaning and repairing of the Belmont
Raw Water Intakes. You and your crew worked safely, professionally and efficiently to get the job
complete.

I would like to thank your dive team of Jeff Brown, Dan Nelson and Fred Constantino who, along
with you, completed the tricky task of loading the large amounts of debris, cleaning of the bar
screens, jet pumping all of the silt out from in front of the intakes, and finding and repairing the leak
we had under our sluice gate. The work of you and your crew has to be applauded for a job well
done.

I would recommend your services to anyone who needs underwater work complete. It was a delight to
work with a group of professionals who really like their job and take it very seriously. I know I will
be using your company the next time I need any underwater work done.

I again want to say, thank you, it was a pleasure to work with you and I know we will work together
again in the future.

Water Conveyance Systems Assistant Superintendent
Philadelphia Water Department
Schuylkill Pumping Division



